
Drop-in Center News

I would like to express my deepest gratitude for all who participated in our
Mental Health Month panel discussion. What a wonderful opportunity to
exchange information and insight regarding our community and supports
available. I truly appreciate all those who attended and contributed despite the
horrendous storms the previous evening. 
We still have tee shirts available. Please contact me if you are interested in
obtaining one. I would like to offer a special thank you to Emersen A., Amanda R.,
Cody R. for assisting with setting up for the event, also Sharon B. and Jodi T. for
their assistance. Thank you to Jody T. for making sure our Center is clean and
sanitized. 
As we move into summer, I would love of offer more activities. Please pay
attention to the calendar. I am always open to any ideas and suggestions to
increase engagement and participation.

 



Important Events and
Meetings

The Drop-In Center will
open at 10:30 that day



The Pope County LAC will be

meeting on June 2 at the
courthouse from 9:30 a.m. -

10:30 a.m. 




Drop-In Center
Hours:



10:00 a.m.-3:00
p.m. Weekdays

except
Wednesdays.

Contact:
125 Minnesota Ave.

East
Glenwood, MN

56334
(320) 634-0888

Melanie Hanson,
Program

Coordinator

Please refer to the calendar for all groups and activities. We also have a Facebook
group and a web site, (www.communitypartnersdropin.org) We continue to meet
Tuesdays for "coffee talk". Craft group is every other Monday and a
video/discussion group on Thursdays. Currently we will be viewing "The Brain", a
PBS series on brain function. A lunch is provided every other Friday for
socialization and community connection. Our new groups include a card playing
group on Thursday morning and Bingo every other Monday, yes, there will be
prizes. If you would like to attend but experience issues with transportation,
please contact me.  

Plans are being developed for a large outing to the Cities or other location.
Venues such as the Minnesota Zoo, Underwater World and others are being

considered. Transportation would be included for this event and it is scheduled
to be an all day group. If you are interested in attending and have ideas of a

destination, please contact me. 


